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GEORGE L. BUCK 

CITY MANAGER 

.SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA 
November 20, 1934 

THE HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL , 
OF THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA 

GENTLEMEN: 

At a recent meeting you referred to us a petition relative to 
conditions in the vicinity of the Tavern Hacienda, at 47th and 
University Avenues. 

Yo~ will please be advised that we have taken this matter up with 
the Police Department and, in view of the fact that the new State 
Law regulating the sale of liquor and place~ where liquor is sold 
will go into effect within a short time, and, furthermore, it is 
the opinion of Chief of Police George M. Sears and myself that 
until the regulations of the State are made known to us· and become 
effective, the condition complained ot can be remedied by prohibit­
ing parking on both sides of 47th Street from University Avenue to 
Wightman Street from 7:30 P.M. to 2:00 A.M. 

Respectfully yours, 

glb/dk 


